
Building Renewal Project Update  
 
News on our LeTourneau Pipe Organ 
This week Organ Clearinghouse arrived at First Christian Church in 
Colorado Springs to begin the process of moving our Letourneau Opus 42 
pipe organ to Albuquerque! The process will take a little over two weeks. 
The organ is expected to arrive in Albuquerque on December 19, 2024 and 
to be placed into storage until it can be re-installed after the renewal and 
renovation of the nave and chancel of St. Mark’s. This is another huge 
milestone for our ongoing Building Renewal effort.  
 
News on New Funds Received for Building Renewal Fund  
Funds Contributed to the Building Renewal Fund so far:  
Previous total as of (11.5.24)      $455,757 
 
New Funds Received in the last month.  
Member Donation        $   25,000 
Member Donation        $     5,000 
Member Donation        $     1,000 
Member Donation        $ 100,000 
 
New Total Given to Building Renewal Fund (12.4.24) $ 586,757 
 
We wish to publicly acknowledge and thank the many generous 
donors that have made gifts to the Building Renewal Fund (BRF).  
Thank you to all who have given St. Mark’s a strong start to funding 
our architectural, liturgical and musical goals and priorities.  
 
The funds have been greatly needed to complete the purchase and moving 
of the organ as well as to cover the costs of architectural services and 
liturgical design work as well as organ and acoustical consulting  
 


